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                   September 10, 2021 
 
 
Dear Virginia Tire Manufacturers,  
 
The Virginia Sheriffs’ Association (VSA) has made the decision to rollover the current 
contract for one additional year. Bid 21-02-1113 will remain in effect until November 
19, 2021.  
 
On November 20, 2021, all current contracts will rollover and the VSA will publish all 
rollover contracts as Bid 21-02-1113R. The rollover contract will be effective November 
20, 2021 through November 19, 2022. Enclosed you will find the Rollover Contract 
Agreement. Please sign and return to kmitman@virginiasheriffs.org by Friday, 
September 17, 2021.    
 
All manufacturers may submit an updated Authorized Dealer list and Price Sheet to 
kmitman@virginiasheriffs.org by Friday November 5, 2021 should this information 
need to be revised for the 2021-2022 contract year.  
 
We appreciate your support and participation in the Association’s Tire Procurement 
Program. If you have any questions or need additional information on any of the VSA’s 
Procurement Programs please email me at jbennett@virginiasheriffs.org, call at 919-
459-8195 or visit us on the web at https://vasheriff.org/procurement/. 
 
 

Thank you,  

                                                             
Jason D. Bennett 
Virginia Sheriffs’ Association 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


